
 

 

KENT CITY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

2014 – 2018 Capital Improvement Program (CIP) 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Kent City Council will hold a public 

hearing on the 2014 – 2018 Capital Improvement Program (CIP) on 

Tuesday, October 1, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at Kent 

City Hall, 220 Fourth Avenue South, Kent, WA 98032. All interested persons 

are invited to attend and will be given an opportunity to speak. 

Any person requiring a disability accommodation should contact the City 

Clerk’s Office in advance at (253) 856-5725. For TTD relay service, call the 

Washington Telecommunications Relay Service at (800) 833-6388. 

 

 

      Ronald F. Moore, MMC 

      City Clerk 


